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2 SCHOOL ATTENDANCE SUB-COMMITTEE (AN223-2003)

The Council operates a School Attendance Sub-Committee.

The Sub-Committee previously comprised three elected members together with two School Board
members who act as Chair and Vice Chair.

It is also recommended that Mr David Murdoch be re-appointed as Chairman, the Vice-Chair being
drawn on a rota basis from the list of available School Board Members.

The Committee's instructions are requested.


